
AP Statistics – Summer Work!

Hello friends!

I hope this letter finds you all doing well and I wish you the best of luck on your 
final exams!

A few words regarding this summer work assignment:

1) It is not designed to torture you, nor ruin your summer holiday

2) It will not take that long to complete

3) For best results you should not begin this assignment until July. :oD

Because each of you has now completed 2-3 years of GPS mathematics, you 
have already had a decent amount of exposure to basic statistical concepts.  The
purpose of this assignment is to REVIEW those concepts before school begins.  
By doing so we will be able to spend much more time in class working on fun 
experiments and activities.  

If you have friends that were on the fence about taking this class because 
“summer work is stupid, and I don’t need this math class anyway!” tell them that
it’s not too late to sign up, and that AP Statistics is one of the most practical and 
useful courses offered at WHS.

As you are working on this assignment please refer to the websites indicated on 
the instruction sheet or visit my school website for links.  Also, for the course 
you’ll want to purchase an AP Statistics exam prep guide (especially if you think 
you’ll want to take the exam, but we’ll talk more about that later).

Please email me if you have any questions, I will continue checking my email 
throughout the summer.  I’m very excited to meet all of you!

Happy Holidays!

Lisa Stevenson
lstevenson@henry.k12.ga.us


